
Fran and Dan Brown  

January 10, 2019 

Dear Fran and Dan 

On behalf of the McMaster Children’s Hospital, I wish to extend our appreciation for the 
generous donation from the Lisa Brown Charitable Foundation in support of young children’s 
emotional health. 

We are pleased to partner with the Lisa Brown Charitable Foundation in support of our unique 
project, The Canadian Family Check-Up, the first of its kind in Canada. 

We are confident this project will be a valuable resource for children and their families as we 
look to provide at home counselling to help improve the emotional and mental well being of 
the family. 

With sincere gratitude, 

Peter Fitzgerald 
President, McMaster Children’s Hospital 


